
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Schedule 
 

 

 

Today: 
 

BOARD MEETING 
following 2nd service 

 
 

Wednesday: 
7:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

 

Youth Group 
Activities and Lesson  

in the Youth Center 
 

K-4th grade (YC-2) 

Jessica Conard 
 

5th-8th grade (YC-1) 

Nick Ellefson 
 

Adult Bible Study 
 

         Ladies’ Class 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
     

      
 

 

 

Today, August 8, 2021 
 

 

 

Traditional Service 8:45-9:45 
Nursery (CW-7) and Pre-K Class (CW-4)  

are open and available for use by families. 
 

 

Bible Study 10:00-10:45 
Nursery  (CW-7): Kari Lentz 

Pre-K   (CW-3): Bill & Heather Ludwig 

K-4th   (CW-2): Kristine Caporale 

5th-8th  (CW-3):  Deb Raley   

High School (YC-1)  
 

 

 

 

Contemporary Service 11:00-12:00 
Nursery (CW-7): Kari Lentz 

Pre-K (CW-3): Mandy Hamrick/Patricia Craven 

Junior Church K-6th (YC-1): Jessica Conard 
 

Sunday Attendance 8/1/2021 
 

Traditional                       90 

Contemporary                       88 

Total                      178 

 

Wednesday Attendance 8/4/2021 

Adult 26                Youth 22                  Total 48 
 

Stewardship: 8/1/2021 
 

Budgeted Giving: 

Weekly amount needed 

to meet the budget:                      $5,245.63 

Weekly amount received 

towards budget:           $4,777.00 

Yearly amount needed:      $163,386.43 

Yearly amount received:     $166,145.92 

CHFM                   $5.00 

 

 

The First Church of Christ 
20 W. Martin St., East Palestine, OH. 44413 

Phone: 330-426-9687   Fax: 330-426-6271 

Email: info@cocep.org  Website:  www.cocep.org 

Robert Helbeck - Minister   Chad Conard - Associate Minister  

Jonathan Davis – AVI Director Jessica Conard - Youth Coordinator 

Sue Libert - Secretary   Mandy Hamrick - Custodian 
  

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

  

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

  

 

  

 

                 

 

Jessica Conard took over as the Youth Coordinator back in 
January. Since then, she has done an amazing job growing the 
youth program and teaching them about God.  Jessica has 
decided to take a position back in her original field of Speech 
Therapy beginning in September.  We wish Jessica all the best 
in her new position and cannot thank her enough for doing 
such a wonderful job.  
 
 
 

HIGH SCHOOL TEACHER 
We are looking for a high school teacher for Sunday school. 

If you are interested in helping out, please see Chad or Jessica. 

 
 
 

                                Middle School Bowling 
 

                                  5th-8th graders, join us 
                                    Thursday August 12th 

                                     at Camelot Lanes in Boardman. 
 

Meet at the church at 5:30. Jessica will be driving the van. All 
youth are required to have a signed permission slip to attend. 
The cost is $5 per person for bowling and shoes. We will bowl 
6-7:30 and return to the church around 8pm. 
 
 
 

August 22, 2021 

7:00pm 

Everyone Welcome 

 
               

 

 



              
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER… 
 

our country & its leaders; our military; our first 
responders; our law enforcement officers; our 
shut-ins; kids in school & college; and those 
affected by Covid. 
 

Unspoken Request for a bad skin disorder and MS. 
 

Kim Guy is at home recovering from surgery.  
 

Dawn Frazier is at home receiving nursing care and 
rehab. She has a long way to go. 
 

Chris & Molly Prenatt Molly is 21 weeks pregnant 
and has had 2 previous miscarriages.  Please pray  
for the baby and the mother’s health. (Kari Lentz’s 
brother & sister-in-law) 
 

Karen Baker is having health issues. 
 

Albert Kincade is at home receiving therapy. He is 
also on a preventative antibiotic for six weeks. 
 

Sue Simms was in a car accident on July 11th. Her 
lacerations have healed but she has injuries from the 
seat belt that are hurting her as much now as the day 
of the accident.  
 

Lois Hall is in St. Elizabeth (Mercy Health) Hospital 
having a pacemaker put in. 
 

Haley Lorenzo sprained her ankle. She is only 18 
months old. (Brook & Jason Trosky’s granddaughter)   
 

Family of Georgia Byler upon Georgia’s death on 
August 4th. (Jeanne & Bo Harris’s aunt) 
 

Lois, Tammy Lambright’s mother, needs prayer. 
 
 

Linda Corbin will be in Beaver (Heritage) Medical 
Center room 213 W for 8 days receiving inpatient IV 
therapy for infection.  
 

Karl Haught update He is not eating very much  
and is sleeting a lot. 
 

Everly Richardson is in Cedars-Sinai Medical  
Center in LA. (Bob & Sarah Helbeck’s granddaughter) 
 

Sadie Rittleman is at home waiting on the results of 
tests she had on her pancreas. (Sister of Soni Feezle, 
Linda Corbin & Kathy Stepek) 
 

Julie Croud fell and broke her hip. She had surgery 
this past Friday, August 6th. (87 yr. old aunt of Soni 
Feezle, Linda Corbin & Kathy Stepek) 
 

Braxton Feezle is at home with her grandma and 
doing better.  Address:  821 2nd Ave., lot #2 

                           Beaver Falls, PA. 15015 

 
 

 

 

8/9   Jordan Stackpole 

        Linda Whitacre 

8/10 Jim Young 

        Fred Drotleft 

        Ryan Gallagher 

8/11 Judy Taucher 

        Gabe Crowe 

8/14 Bill Smiley 

        Brent Wilson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8/8   Dave & Brenda Baird 

8/11 Neil & Sheila Guzzetti 

8/13 Jeff & Billie Townsend 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
      
 
 

 
 
 
 

Be sure to join us for our 

Midweek Connection 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday Evenings 

at 7:00 p.m. 

 

There is something 

for every age! 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Second service will  

be live @11:00 a.m. 

Facebook.com/cocep 
 

 

WELCOME 
Guests, we are happy to have you worshipping with us this 
morning. In order to minister to you more personally, we 
welcome any information you would like to share on the “View 
from the Pew” card, found on the back of the pew in front of 
you. Please take a moment and stop at the Welcome Center 
before you leave. It is located by the parking lot entrance. 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Please take a moment before the Worship Service (each 
Sunday) to sign the attendance sheets available in each pew 
and be sure to add your phone number. Those of you sitting 
at the end of the pews should pass the attendance sheets down 
your row.  
 

 

 

 

ONLINE GIVING 

                       Just go to cocep.churchcenteronline.com. enter the  
                       amount you would like to give and your email. 
                       Enter your debit /credit card number, expiration 
date and the CVC code (the 3 digit- code on the back of the 
card).  You will receive confirmation of your gift within a few 
minutes. 
 


